
Kewanee High School 
1101 E. Third Street 
Kewanee, IL 61443 

Phone 309-853-3328 Fax 309-854-0210 

Dear parent or guardian, 

The State of Illinois requires all students who enter 12th grade to submit proof of 
meningococcal vaccination booster dose after age 16. Please make an appointment 
with your healthcare provider or bring in documentation to the school that this 
immunization has been completed. 

The Illinois State deadline is October 15 of each school year. All noncompliance will 
be reported to the state after this date. If the immunization was not completed prior to 
the start of school, we are requesting you provide the school with an appointment date. 
Appointments become more difficult to obtain as the school year begins, so 
please make your appointments as soon as possible. 

If you have any questions, please contact the school nurse. Thank you for your 
cooperation with this state requirement. 

Tara Hewitt BSN RN 
School Nurse 


